
Wed, Dec 19, 12:49 PM 
 

Hello Prime Timers! 
 
I emailed news last Saturday and had quite a few undelivered emails.   Please 
add mtspokaneprimetimers@gmail.com email to your contacts to ensure you receive 
our emails.  It is fine to reply to any email you receive from Mt Spokane Prime 
Timers.  The old version of the newsletter is gone and replaced with news sent 
periodically from our gmail account and our 
website www.mtspokaneprimetimers.com .    By using our website, you can view our 
calendar, RSVP lunches, or find out about events without searching for old 
emails.   There's even a link for mt conditions and snow stake.        
 

We are two weeks away from our first gathering and social on 
Wednesday, Jan 2nd!!! 

This year the socials begin at 2:30 pm each Wednesday until the end of 
March.  Same location in Lodge 2 "Garage" 

 
We have 15 new members already this year!  We will have a meet and greet for new 
and returning members between 8:30 - 9:00 i the garage before heading out to 
ski.  Thank you to those who volunteered via last Saturday's email.  If this is well 
received, we will ask for volunteers each week.    
 
Merry Christmas to everyone and Happy New Year!  See you soon. 
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